
July 23, 2025 
 

Nancy Normore 

Homeland Uranium, Inc.  

503-905 West Pender Street  

Vancouver, BC V6C 1L6 Canada 

 
RE: COYOTE BASIN PROJECT, FILE NO. P-2025-011 HOMELAND URANIUM, INC., 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONDUCT EXPLORATION OPERATIONS, DEFICIENCY 
NOTICE NO. 2 

 
Dear Nancy Normore: 

 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Deficiency Response dated July 22, 
2025. The following must be addressed in order for your NOI to be considered filed: 

1. The application package submitted to the Division appears to contain three separate NOI application forms. 
All three material packets have been submitted on the Form 2 application. No Form 1 applications have 
been included as required. The Form 2 application will be provided online to the public file, whereas Form 
1 is marked confidential and is not made available to the public. Please clarify for the Division which of the 
Form 2 applications is the full and finalized application. Please also submit a copy of the application on the 
correct Form 1 application pages or state in writing there is no information intended to be confidential and 
Forms 1 and 2 are identical. This will allow the Division to properly separate confidential application 
information from non-confidential application information within the public file. Resolved.  

2. The applicant must submit Right-of-Entry documentation for the proposed disturbance areas prior to final 
approval. Please commit to providing the Division with documentation of the BLM’s approved ‘NOI’ or 
‘Plan of Operation’ when available. Resolved.  

Financial Warranty 

1. Signed and notarized exhibits of the two documents attached below must be submitted to the Division for 
the initial $4,000.00 financial warranty to be accepted.  

Response: Electronic copies of the Affidavit and FW forms were provided. However, the Division requires 
that original hard copies be provided for all financial warranty-related documents and all documents that are 
required to be notarized. Please mail these to the Division for submittal.  

2. In order for the Division to be able to accept the initial financial warranty check, the permittee, Homeland 
Uranium, Inc., must be in good standing status with the Secretary of State. Currently, Homeland Uranium, 
Inc. is shown to be in ‘delinquent’ status.  
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Response: The Division understands that the Applicant would like to change the permittee name from 
Homeland Uranium, Inc. to Shift Exploration Inc. To do so, please confirm that Nancy Normore is the Vice 
President of Shift Exploration, Inc. as is stated on the Financial Warranty documents submitted. Please also 
submit an updated Page 1 of the NOI form to revise the permittee name and revise and resubmit any maps 
which reference Homeland as the Permittee.  

 

Your NOI has been deemed deficient as of July 16, 2025. Per Rule 5.1.3(b), all identified deficiencies must 
be addressed within 60 days of the date of the Division’s deficiency findings. Please submit your responses 
to the above listed item(s) no later than September 14, 2025.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 720-868-7757 
or hunter.ridley@state.co.us  

 
Sincerely, 
Hunter C. Ridley 

 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
CC: Zach Trujillo, DRMS 
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